
Appeal  to  trace  missing
Craigmillar man

Police are appealing for information on the whereabouts of a
34  year  old  man  who  has  been  reported  missing  from  the
Craigmillar area of Edinburgh.

James Heron, who previously used the surname Robertson, was
last seen near his home on Niddrie House Square on Tuesday 8th
June around 1pm.

James  is  described  as  being  white,  6ft  tall,  slim  build,
shaved hair and was last seen wearing a yellow t shirt and
blue jeans.

Inspector Murray Tait said: “Police, along with his family,
are getting increasingly concerned for James as he has failed
to make contact with family or friends. He is also known to
travel regularly to England and has previously been in both
Sheffield  and  Bristol.  Anyone  who  has  information  on  his
whereabouts is urged to contact police immediately.”

Anyone who knows where James is or who has information that
could assist should contact police on 101.
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